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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

 

Year One Toy Extravaganza 

Monday 09th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents  
 
As part of our learning as infant historians, we are going to be learning about toys in our 
living memory, from toys that our parents and grandparents would have played with, to 
toys we play with now.  
In order to set our topic off with a WOW, we are inviting children to bring in one of their 
favourite toys into school.  
 
This however, must not be a games console (switch etc) or something that is expensive or 
precious. We would love toys to come in that children cherish and enjoy playing with but 
we are conscious that we don’t want anything to get lost or damaged. Please can toys 
come into school in a named carrier bag.  
 
If possible, it would be nice if children could bring a toy that has been a favourite for 
quite a while or one that they think reflects their interests or personality. This will make 
their learning special and enjoyable. 
 
Please can children bring these into school on Thursday 12th to stay in school until 
Friday 13th. We will send the toys home at the end of day Friday. As space is limited, 
please don’t send in anything large.   
 
We cannot wait to see all your toys!  
 

The Year One Team 😊😊  
 

 

 


